## **March 2017 PTO Meeting Minutes**

Welcome: The meeting came to order at 6pm.

<u>Attendance:</u> Jodi Muller, Lisa Schmelzer, Therese Steinke, Lindsay Zielonka, Debbie Faulkner, Kim Marlow, Renae Eckert.

<u>Treasures Report:</u> Report was given by Therese Steinke.

## **Teachers Report:**

Kindergarten classes requested funds to have a field trip to Kendrick Woods on April 25<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup>. Motion was accepted by Jodi Muller and second by Lisa Schmelzer.

Fourth grade classes requested funds for Scholastic Social Studies for the 2017-2018 school year. Motion was accepted by Lindsay Zielonka and second by Jodi Muller.

Funds were requested for the third grade to purchase homework folders for the 2017-2018 school year. The motion was accepted by Jodi Muller and second by Therese Steinke.

Fourth grade teachers requested funds for the purchase of dividers in the student binders. The motion was accepted by Katie Sheipline and second by Lisa Schmelzer.

Kindergarten thru third grade classes request funds for reading folders for the 2017-2018 school year. The motion was accepted by Lisa Schmelzer and second by Jodi Muller.

## **Principals Report:**

An alternate date is being looked into for the Father/Daughter dance. The budget has been approved. The dance will be held from 630-800pm. All outside suppliers have been decided on. The motion was accepted by Lindsay Zielonka and second by Therese Steinke.

Teacher appreciation lunch will be held on May 5<sup>th</sup> and a budget was approved. The motion was accepted by Jodi Muller and second by Lindsay Zielonka.

The meeting concluded at 635pm.